
THE DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF 
GULF COAST STATE COLLEGE 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
RFP #3-2013/2014 

 

The District Board of Trustees of Gulf Coast State College is requesting proposals from qualified financial 
institutions to provide banking services specified in Request for Proposals for Banking Services RFP #3-
2013/2014.   

Proposals and related correspondence shall be signed, sealed, addressed, and delivered to Gulf Coast 
State College, 5230 West U.S. Highway 98, Procurement Office, Administration Building 
Room 126, Panama City, Florida 32401 no later than 2:00 p.m. Central Daylight Time on 
Wednesday, April 23, 2014. Submit seven (7) sets of the proposal (one original and 6 copies).  The 
outside of the envelope should be clearly marked Proposal for Banking Services:  GCSC RFP #3-
2013/2014.  Proposals submitted by Banks will be opened and recorded at 2:01 p.m. Central Daylight 
Time in the Administration Building Conference Room, Room 238. The RFP opening is open to the 
public.  Proposals arriving after 2:00 p.m. Central Daylight Time will not be accepted and will be 
returned, un-opened. 

RFP documents may be obtained at the Gulf Coast State College Procurement Department, 5230 West 
U.S Highway 98, Panama City, FL 32401. Electronic versions of the proposal package are available via 
internet at: gulfcoast.edu/procurement/default. Inquiries regarding this RFP should be directed to Joe 
Mills, Comptroller, via email to: jmills@gulfcoast.edu or FAX to (850) 872-3836. 

The District Board of Trustees of Gulf Coast State College reserves the right to accept or reject any and 
all proposals in whole or in part, to withdraw the RFP, to waive informalities in the solicitation documents, 
to obtain new proposals, or to postpone the opening pursuant to the Gulf Coast State College 
Procurement Policy. Each proposal shall be valid and binding for a period of ninety (90) days after the 
opening. 

Gulf Coast State College is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
Submitted by Brenda Washington 
Senior Purchasing Assistant/Buyer 
bwashington@gulfcoast.edu 

NOTICE TO PUBLISHER: This legal ad to appear on Sunday, March 30, 2014 

Please forward the original “Proof of Publication” and the invoice to: 
Gulf Coast State College, 5230 West Highway 98 
Attn: Accounts Payable; Email: accpay@gulfcoast.edu 
Panama City, Florida 32401 


